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XIXth	International
Hydrographic	Conference	Dates
Proposed

The	IHO	has	proposed	that	the	XIXth	International	Hydrographic	Conference	will	take
place	from	24-28	April	2017.	This	will	also	be	the	1st	IHO	Assembly.	The	conference	is	to
be	held	in	Monaco	and	the	Directing	Committee	is	to	start	the	preparations	for	the
conference.

During	the	5th	Extraordinary	Hydrographic	Conference,	which	took	place	from	6-10
October	2014,	different	dates	were	suggested.	However,	due	to	the	availability	of
accommodations,	these	could	not	be	confirmed.

More	information	regarding	the	conference	will	be	available	in	due	course.
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